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Dear Fourth Graders and Fourth Grade Families, 

Welcome to Fourth Grade! It was so nice to meet you at Move Up Day and I’m looking forward to spending the school year together!  I hope you are enjoying your summer and time with your family.  I look forward to hearing all about it! My summer has been filled with fun and adventure! My family and I just returned from our vacation to Hilton Head Island, South Carolina. My son Luke and daughter Violet woke up early every morning with my husband to see the sun rise. We had so much fun building sandcastles, playing in the ocean, and watching dolphins! Every night we ate ice cream and walked the beach looking for hermit crabs. 
I am so excited to have you in my class this year! I am looking forward to seeing you on Tuesday, September 5th, on the first day of school. If you would like to visit your new classroom before school starts, the Bridge Valley Open House will be on Thursday, August 31st from 2:30-3:30. 

Please let Mom and Dad know I am also excited to meet them!  Our Back To School Night will be on Wednesday, September 13th, at 6:45 pm. This will be a great time for them to learn more about the things you’ll be doing this year in fourth grade.

As you are getting ready for an exciting and fun year ahead, keep in mind that Central Bucks will provide the supplies essential for learning, however, there are a few 4th grade specific supplies you can bring. A suggested grade level supply list is on the back of this letter and can also be found on the Bridge Valley website and my website. Please bring your supplies to school on the first day. Our classroom could also use a few items to keep us tidy and healthy each day. If you are willing to donate a box (or two) of tissues, sanitizing wipes and/or a box of gallon or quart sized Ziploc bags, they would be greatly appreciated! In addition to the items on the fourth-grade supply list, please bring an independent reading book and a water bottle each day.

We are going to have a wonderful year together in fourth grade! You can look forward to making new friends and many fun-filled activities that will help us learn and grow.
Enjoy the rest of your summer!
Love,
Mrs. Pobst

                                                                                                      Willow
Do you have a pet?
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